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April 5, 2024 
 
Dear UPK Families, 
 
Thank you for registering for the Rockville Centre Universal Pre-K program. This email is to notify you that the Rockville 
Centre School District, along with the JCC, has partnered with the Village of Rockville Centre to offer the UPK program at 
the RVC Recreation Center for the 2024-2025 school year. As a registered UPK student, your child is eligible for a seat in 
one of these two locations.   
 
The process for securing a seat at the RVC Recreation Center is as follows: 
 
1. Families have until April 18th to complete the RVC Recreation Center opt-in form using this link:     
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MF5jTW7hb39KoH25sv0AtqeBPjw9unFMn2XK7NH0myo/edit 
 
2. If there are 36 student requests or less for the RVC Recreation Center, all student requests will be honored.  If there are 
more than 36 student requests, a lottery will be held on April 19th at 12:00PM and this event will be livestreamed. 
 
Please see the program information below for more details, so that you can make an informed decision regarding your 
child’s placement. 
 

2024 – 2025 RVC/JCC UPK Options 
JCC Oceanside 
15 Neil Court; Oceanside 

RVC Recreation Center 
111 N. Oceanside Road; Rockville Centre 

Hours are 9:30AM – 2:30PM 
JCC Staff – Certified Teachers 

Hours are 9:30AM – 2:30PM 
JCC Staff – Certified Teachers 

Before and after child care is available at a cost 
to the parent. Before and after child care is not available. 

Teacher support and training will be provided collaboratively by the JCC and the RVC School District. 
Daily site visits by the RVC Administration will take place throughout the school year in both locations. 

 
On April 18th, families who have requested a seat at the RVC Recreation Center will receive a follow-up notification with 
details regarding the process for the lottery, if needed. Families who do not request a seat at the Recreation Center will 
remain on the list for the JCC, Oceanside location. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this exciting new opportunity, please feel free to call the Pupil Personnel Office at 516-
255-8928. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jeanne Love 
Assistant Superintendent for PPS and Special Education 
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